



Management	09 December 2020
Committee	
Meeting:	
Attendees:	Christine Paramour, Leigh Jenkins, Anthony Brennan, Karen
By Zoom	Collo, Elaine Stanford, Hannah Ormerod.
Apologies:	

- 1. Brief meeting by Zoom.
- 2. KC has been contacting coaches to understand what they are interested in doing and the support they can offer. She spoke to Ian Wood who had mentioned the possibility of a camp in 2020. There was no proposal, but it was something that IW and Tony Fisher would like to keep as a possibility.
- 3. Agreed with ES that we would need to meet the BTF requirements for the CWAC Covid tier and that would not be possible given transport etc. It was also agreed that if the trip was associated with the Club, payments would have to go through the club and only open to people who were members to avoid issues that arose with 2020's cancelled trip.
- 4. Agreed that this would be reviewed when there was a proposal and consideration to the rules in place at that time.
- 5. Highlighted that the Pyrennes trip is due at the end of May. The current rules would make that a very difficult trip to arrange, but it is booked through a company that specializes in trips. To be reviewed nearer to the time
- 6. Discussed the ongoing use of City Baths and Northgate training pool. It was felt that there was likely to be greater attendance on a Wednesday morning at City Baths, which wouldn't happen if we waited for the numbers to increase at Northgate. It was agreed that the Club would support the increased cost of swimming at City Baths and push for the numbers.
- 7. KC asked about Zoom Pro and the club getting an account. Nick Watkins is keen to run turbo sessions through the winter over Zoom. It was agreed that AB would sign up at the monthly rate of £11.99. Can be cancelled when no longer required.
- 8. LJ confirmed that the 12 Days of Christmas calendar was being filled and would be a bit different this year.
- 9. Next meeting to be held in January, AB to circulate dates for the year.

**END**